
 
 

 

 

Graduation Session 

Dear Student, 
 
Each graduating student may be accompanied by a limited number of people among relatives and friends 
(see the notice for the maximum number of guests allowed). Graduating students are strongly 
recommended that they should arrive no more than 15 minutes before the scheduled time of their final 
exam/ceremony. 
 
At the entrance, once access has been authorised, each person (including the graduating student and 
their relatives/friends) must: 

• sanitise their hands, using the appropriate dispensers available on site; 

• have their body temperature taken by the reception staff; 

• provide the reception staff with a self-declaration stating that they comply with the relevant safety 

requirements when entering the University's premises. 

While on University premises, a distance of at least one metre between people must always be respected 
- not only in the classroom, but also in internal and external spaces and premises - also following the 
instructions given by the reception staff on site. In any case, any gatherings inside or outside the 
University premises must be avoided. 
 
Please note that the option of taking the graduation exam and ceremony remotely at a distance 
may be granted in specific circumstances. Students wishing to do so should contact the relevant 
Chair of the Graduation Committee and provide a valid Covid-19 related reasons for requesting the 
online option, by writing to both of the following email addresses:  
carriere.scienze@ateneo.univr.it  
didattica.scienzeingegneria@ateneo.univr.it 
 
For anything not covered above, please see the Updates from the University’s Covid-19 Task Force at: 
https://www.univr.it/it/info-covid  

 

 

   The Chair of the School of Science and Engineering 

Prof. Pasquina Marzola 

 

 

 

 

 

 


